Chair Korman, Vice Chair Royce, and members of the committee. | am Greg Merkel, President of
Leo’s Vacation Center and a member of the MD RV Dealers Association. Thank you for the
opportunity to appear before you today, in support of SB504.

We are an independent dealership and represent many different manufacturers. Senate Bill 504
would put us on a more level playing field with the manufacturers. It will make the dealership
stronger to support the customers with future sales, service, parts and warranty.

We agree that this Bill should be passed, as all MD RV Dealers in the association do was well.
This Bill is fair for the dealers, manufacturers and consumers alike. We urge the committee to
vote yes for Senate Bill 504.



